
Monday, September 21, 2020 

Acacia  Connection 

During chapel Mrs. Fast led the song, Somebody Loves 

Me, Somebody Cares. Mrs. Siebert talked about where we 

get our identity. For some it is in sports. We learn in God’s 

Word, our identity is in Christ.  

During Writers Workshop we often have a sharing time. 

Even if the ‘book’ isn’t done, students can share. Brielle, 

Gwyneth and Makiah share their work..  

Mrs. L’s News: First graders and Mrs. Linscheid made it 

through our first 5-day week.  Yay!!  We worked hard last 

week.  We went through number and color patterns in 

math, we read our first story in our reading book, and we 

walked around the school following a map of the school to 

see how maps work.  We also learned that everything we 

do, we are doing for God.  So, we need to have a good 

attitude about the things we do. 

Library day is Thursday afternoon.  

Show and Tell Autumn, Friday, Sept. 25th - Bring 

anything that reminds you of fall. 

Bible Memory: Isaiah 55:6-7a NIV “Seek the Lord while 

he may be found, call on him while he is near. Let the 

wicked forsake his way and the evil man his thoughts. . . .  

Picture Day, Friday, October 2nd 

September 20th it was Hattie’s eighth birthday. We 

celebrated her birthday on Friday at snack time.  

Second graders performed Three Billy Goat’s Gruff as a 

Readers’ Theater for the kindergarten class Friday 

morning, and first graders in the afternoon.  

Below are a couple items brought for Show and Tell 

Favorite. Thaiden’s stuffed animal has the name Koo Koo. 

Makiah has an owl pillowcase from her bedroom.  



Grade two is learning how to build three-digit numbers. 

They are also learning how to write numbers in standard 

form, in words and in the expanded form. Their brains are 

being stretched as they learn bigger numbers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last February students at MLC participated in a fruit sale 

fundraiser. The top winners were promised a pizza party. 

Jaeylen was the top winner of all MLC students. She 

participated in the pizza party during the lunch hour on 

Friday.  

 


